
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

OF THE REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING 
OF THE PARKS AND COMMUNITY SERVICES COMMISSION 

NOVEMBER 10, 2022 at 6:00 P.M. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Parks and Community 
Services Commission (PACS) on Thursday, November 10, 2022 at 6:00 P.M. in the 
Council Chambers, City Hall, 77 Fair Drive, Costa Mesa, has been cancelled.  
 
 
DATED this 2nd day of November, 2022. 
 
 
          Laura Fautua             _ 
Laura Fautua, PACS Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


